NDSWG Report to ROS

December 6, 2012 
NDSWG last met on a web-ex on November 20, 2012. 

ERCOT and NDSWG discussed the report on Transmission Outage Statistics described in NOGRR050. ERCOT clarified the issues on the reports calculations. NDSWG recommends ROS vote to ungray box Operating Guide section 9.2.3 per NOGRR050 which requires ERCOT to produce the report defined in this section. ERCOT’s systems are currently capable of producing and posting this report.
NPRR503 has been submitted to address the changes to NPRR219 that ROS discussed in their November meeting. NPRR503 removes two paragraphs in two different sections of the protocols.
Next tentative web-ex December 18, 2012

Next NDSWG meeting January 15, 2013
Optional joint meeting with OWG – Time to be determined before or after NDSWG meeting on January 15, 2013

